
 

 

TO:  Hospital Staff, POB Offices, HOA 

   

FROM:  Parking Office 

 

DATE:  October 31, 2019 

 

SUBJECT: Paving of Parking Lots  

 

 

Paving of several parking lots is scheduled for the weekend.  Please note the following closures: 

 

 F Lot - Portions of the lot will be closed off beginning at 6:00 p.m. on Friday, November 1st and 

                          will re-open Sunday morning, November 3rd. 

 

 H Lot – Both H1 and H2 will be closed beginning at 6:00 p.m. on Friday, November 1st and will 

                             re-open Sunday morning, November 3rd. 

 

Employee parking will be available in the G Lot as well as portions of the F Lot. 

 

Questions should be referred to Rod Parks, Design & Construction, Cell: (315) 414-8044 or Matt Krol,  
Barrett Paving Superintendent, Cell: (315) 794-8573. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


